
 
6/15/2020 Effective immediately, the Barnes County Courthouse, 
Highway Department and other County offices are open for business, but 
we continue to ask for the public’s cooperation in maintaining COVID-19 
precautions.  
• Calling ahead to make appointments is strongly encouraged in order 

to prevent too many people from congregating in any office or area. 
Phone numbers are listed below.  

• Please use the hand sanitizing stations provided at each entry door.  
• Frequent handwashing and the use of masks is encouraged.  
• Social distancing is required.  
• If you are sick, please stay home.  

 
Courthouse offices: 
Auditor – 845-8500 
Clerk of Court – 845-8512 
Juvenile – 845-8524 
Custodian – 845-8527 
Dispatch – 845-8181 
District Court – 845-8593 
Extension – 845-8528 
IT – 845-8545 
Recorder – 845-8506 
Social Services – 845-8521 
State’s Attorney – 845-8526 
Tax Equalization – 845-8515 
Treasurer – 845-8505 
Veterans Service – 845-8511 (Appointments are required) 
 


